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Rules Committee,

The Electoral Vote system is outdated and can be manipulated by candidates / political party's
throwing money to the states with most electoral votes ------- this method NO longer
represents a 'government of the people, by the people.’

With lunatic Trump as #45 - this does not represent the popular vote --- meaning the vote of an
individual does NOT count. Instead it represents manipulation and big money.

It is very challenging intellectually and emotionally to accept a president who did not 'win' the
American vote by 2.7-3.0 million.

Do you remember Trump saying if Hillary won that the system was rigged? Followed by if he
won, it wasn't rigged?

Well .......... let's do away with a rigged system and just focus on popular vote and ensuring that
our voting machines are air tight and unable to be tampered with by ANYONE - big money,
Russians or anyone.

Thank you for considering this American's opinion.

Sincerely,
Janet Barber

Janet Barber
janet_k_barber@yahoo.com
725 N Beech St

Portland, Oregon 97227
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